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Officers from Suffolk Fire and Rescue Service (SFRS) joined Cabinet on 12 September to 
explain their recommendation that the council leave the current control centre partnership 
with Peterborough and Cambridgeshire and open a new control centre in the county by 
the end of 2024. This would create significant extra cost, but it was agreed that it was 
necessary for the safety of Suffolk residents. A vote was held and the recommendations 
were approved. My group were keen to ensure that no fire stations would close and there 
would be no cuts to jobs or changes to work terms and conditions, but no assurances 
were given. 

£100k Fund for Net Zero Business Solutions 

Suffolk’s Public Sector Leaders group have announced a £100k fund to spark net zero 
innovation across the county. The ‘Net Zero Innovation Fund’ will provide grants to 
businesses for innovative solutions that drive the county towards its net zero target. The 
fund is being coordinated by the Carbon Charter, Suffolk’s hub for sustainable business, 
and is part of a package of work to deliver the Suffolk Climate Emergency Plan, which 
sets out the shared ambition of a net zero county by 2030.  

To find out more information and to apply, businesses should visit 
https://carboncharter.org/nzifs/ 

SMEs (small to medium enterprises) looking for general help to decarbonise their 
operations can also access grants to support this as well as free business consultancy 
delivered by our partners Groundwork East: Carbon Charter | Net Zero Business Advisor 
Service 

NETWORK RAIL’  we now have a meeting booked. I have also emailed Jo Chirchill 
MP Richard Smith SCC cabinet member for transport and the leader of the council 
askig them to join us in a letter to department of transport demanding maney for 
the crossing  
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A14;  at meeting with National highways I have asked for a STOP  sign to replace  

The give way at bottom of the slip road. Also that when they reverse the conta-flow 
that Thurston and villages west are consulted. There is also applications available 
for social benefit  

A Suffolk County Council programme which supports care leavers when they reach the 
age of 18 has proved so successful, it is now being rolled out across the country by the 
government.  
 
Staying Close, which was launched by Suffolk County Council in 2017, provides a 
package of support and guidance to young people leaving care. This includes ensuring 
they have accommodation, resources, and practical and emotional help to help them 
thrive as independent adults. This support is provided by a staff member who already 
works with them, so they have a consistent and stable relationship as they move into 
adulthood. The Staying Close programme in Suffolk is currently providing approximately 
150 young people with help and support.   
 
 

Follow us on:   

Twitter - Suffolk Green, Lib Dem & Independent Group (@SuffolkGLI) / Twitter   

Instagram - https://www.instagram.com/suffolkgli_group/    

Facebook -  Suffolk GLI - Green, Liberal Democrat & Independent Group | Facebook   

Website - Suffolk Green, Liberal Democrat and Independent Group – The GLI Group at 
Suffolk County Council (suffolkgli.wordpress.com)  

  

Cost of Living help and advice:  

https://infolink.suffolk.gov.uk/kb5/suffolk/infolink/family.page?familychannel=6   

Benefits advice and support:  

https://infolink.suffolk.gov.uk/kb5/suffolk/infolink/adult.page?adultchannel=0   
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